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Dated: 9th February 2024 

To,  

The General Secretary,  

U.P Boxing Association, 

 

Subject: Hosting of the Sub Junior Boys and Girls National Boxing Championship 2024 at Shaheed Vijay 

Pathik Sports Complex, Greater Noida, Uttar Pradesh from 18th March to 25th March 2024. 

Dear Sir, 

This is with reference to your letter dated 25th January 2024 regarding the hosting of the Sub Junior Boys 

& Girls National Boxing Championship 2024 in Uttar Pradesh. 

The Boxing Federation of India is pleased to confirm that we will host the Sub Junior Boys and Girls 

National Championship 2024 in association with the U.P Boxing Association at the Shaheed Vijay Pathik 

Sports Complex, Greater Noida, Uttar Pradesh from 18th March to 25th March 2024. 

The schedule of the National Championship is as follows: 

1. Arrival of Teams, Technical Officials, and Draw: 18th March 2024 

2. Competition Days: 19th March to 25th March 2024 

3. Departure: 26th March 2024 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Hemanta Kumar Kalita 

Secretary General 

Boxing Federation of India 
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